
SUPPORT SB 914 which establishes that is unlawful for an employer to mandate 
vaccine for employees. 
 
 
I am Susan Jorg, a life-long citizen of the State of Oregon, 67 years of residence. I am a 
graduate of Oregon State University where I majored on Horticulture and Landscape 
Architecture. I worked at one of the largest plant nurseries in the state and I am now 
retired. 
 

It is apparent nationwide that pharmaceutical companies are attempting to 
preserve their profits by making vaccines mandatory for all of mankind, and our 
government is helping in this process. Our government has already given vaccine 
manufactures freedom from liability, no other product in the USA is privy to this 
arrangement. 
 
 
Vaccines are neither safe nor effective, if they were they would sell themselves.  
 
 
Diversity is a trait endow by our Creator in order to preserve humanity in case 
certain factions become deranged and seek self-annihilation. SB 914 preserves 
diversity. 
 
 
Every human has the right to self-determination. They have a right to say "NO" to 
being injected with substances they deem poisonous: formaldehyde, aluminum, 
polysorbate 80, foreign DNA. SB 914 protects the individual from draconian laws 
that would prevent employment due to vaccination status.  
 
 
I support the passage of SB 914. 
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this bill. 
 

Sincerely,  
Susan Jorg 

28901 SE Davis Road 

Estacada, OR 97023 
 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2017R1/Measures/Overview/SB914

